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                                     Topaz News 

Dear All, 

We have come to the end of another term already! 

Learning 

We had a fabulous day at Redwood catching minibeasts and pond creatures. We were 

super curious and we loved rolling around in the meadow after our picnic. 

   

Back at school we shared a beautiful story called ‘The King of the Tiny Things’. We 

decided to be kings and queens of the tiny things ourselves and help them so we went 

off into the school grounds on the hunt for creatures to help. 

We will continue with our big question ‘Who has super powers?’ when we come back 

after half term. As an exciting start to get us reconnected with our project, we are 

going to have a magical start. The children need to come dressed as anything with 

super powers on Monday 5th June. This could be a fairy, bug or creature, super-hero 

or anything else you can think of. We have a magical start planned for the new term. I 

can’t wait! 

Sun safety  

The weather is finally getting warmer. We have talked a lot about how to keep safe in 

the sun so keep sending hats with names in and putting sun cream on before school. We 

don’t encourage children to bring sun cream to school because we aren’t able to apply it 

for them and it can get messy. We must also be aware of children with allergies to 

certain brands. Obviously, we can and do cater for individual special needs so talk to us 

if you have any further queries. 

Have a wonderful half term,        Sally Windmill 
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